
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2018 
 
House Committee on Human Services and Housing 
hhs.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
 
Chair Keny-Guyer and Members of the House Committee on Human Services and 
Housing: 
 
The Tillamook County Democrats have held active discussions on issues related to the 
housing crisis. Furthermore, we believe that it is our duty to support those in need, 
especially and including our veterans and former Peace Corps volunteers, who have 
served our country honorably abroad. While HB 4007 does not represent the solution to 
all these problems, it puts forward a method of funding for steps leading to a result in 
communities throughout the state.  
 
 
We would like to express our support of HB 4007, which creates helps allocate funding 
to address the housing crisis.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
David McCall 
Chair, Tillamook County Democrats 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As proud Tillamook County Democrats, we support and elect Democrats who share and fight for the ideals, 
values, and policies that improve the lives of all Oregonians. We inspire and strive for civic engagement, and 

provide access to and transparency in the political process at all levels. 


